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Photos and videos of armored military vehicles being transported by train through
Southern California started popping up online with claims that the sight was related to
the governor deploying the National Guard in response to the coronavirus pandemic.
Officials took to Twitter and claimed it was only routine movement and that the National
Guard has not been officially mobilized. Dr. Anthony Fauci predicted in January 2017
that there would be a “surprise outbreak” challenging the Trump administration. [We are
posting these videos of military train movements to document the truth of the reports,
but please be aware that some of the comments heard on these videos do not represent our
viepoint.] -GEG

After photos and videos of armored military vehicles being moved through Southern
California started popping up online with claims that the sight was related to the
coronavirus pandemic, officials took to Twitter to quash the rumors and explain it was
only routine movement.

The images showed hundreds of tank-like vehicles being hauled on a train over the past
week, with some social media users tying the movement to Gov. Gavin Newsom’s deployment
of the California National Guard to assist with COVID-19 aid efforts.

But the Ventura County Sheriff’s Department explained on Tuesday that “tanks on train
cars” are not related to the state’s efforts to fight the pandemic. The vehicles appear
to be Bradley Fighting Vehicles.

“Just our brave service members moving equipment… There is no reason to be alarmed,” the
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Sheriff’s Department said.

Los Angeles Mayor Eric Garcetti and L.A. County Sheriff Alex Villanueva have both
emphasized that the National Guard troops haven’t officially been mobilized in the
county — and that any help they provide would be humanitarian in nature.

That includes helping distribute supplies at food banks and assisting with transporting
patients, according to the sheriff.

“Any logistical movements at Port Hueneme and Naval Air Station Point Mugu are just
routine in nature to keep America’s deployed forces ready,” Naval Base Ventura County
said Tuesday in a tweet accompanied by photos of the tanks on the train.

Naval Base Ventura County said it “continues to support the Department of Defense in
routine air and port operations.”

Read full article here…
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